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October 11, 2024

Via Electronic Mail

Thomas T. Ranallo

Troy & Banks Consultants, LLC
2216 Kensington Avenue
Kensington at Saratoga

Buffalo, New York 14226
tranallo@troybanks.com

Re: Case 18-V-0496 — Complaint, City of Troy.

Dear Thomas Ranallo:

In a letter filed September 24, 2024, you advise that the City of Troy (City)
reached a settlement with Charter Communications and, as a result, the City seeks
approval to withdraw its complaint in this case.

Please be advised that your request is granted, and this proceeding is closed.
Very truly yours,
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Michelle L. Phillips
Secretary
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